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Greetings, dear brothers and sisters, may God 

continue to bless you greatly. 

Thanks to the LORD we are very well. In the last 

ultrasound that my wife had we found out that 

we are going to have a girl, I thank the father 

very much for such a beautiful blessing to our 

life. My wife is at week 24/40. In this month I 

had the privilege of being invited by the Church 

of Christ in El Rincón-Bogotá where I was able 

to share several lessons with the brothers, it 

was gratifying for me and for my wife to share 

again with the brothers Orlando Osorio, his 

wife Milena and his son Juan Marcos, brothers 

that we appreciate very much and we thank 

the Lord for them. Thanks to the father my 

examinations on my spine went very well, the 

cause of the pain is muscular, and what causes 

the pain is constant use of the motorcycle 

especially when I visit Sister Maria at her house 

since the road is very rocky. The doctor 

recommended that I have a light rest so that 

the lower back muscle can rest. 

My mother is fine. She was able to schedule her 

medical appointment and was prescribed other 

doses of medication to help her blood pressure 

and dizziness, hopefully she can get better and 

visit us soon. The brethren in the church are 

doing very well. I continue to work in the 

houses, giving Bible studies and organizing 

early studies with new contacts. I ask you for 

much prayer for the work and for me, so that I 

may continue with courage in this beautiful 

work. 

Thank you for your help, for me it is a great 

blessing. May the love of the Lord be with you 

 

 
In my Sunday responsibilities, I continue to lead the first hour 
study and sermons. At the end of each month, I lead a space 
to learn new hymns for the worship of the Lord. 

 

 

I continue to run the studies on Wednesdays. 
 

 

He continued his Bible studies on Wednesdays with Don 
Alberto and his wife. 
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On Saturday 20th in the evening to share 2 lessons 
with the brothers, I was scheduled to give only one 
lesson, but I was privileged to give 2 lessons. 

 

On the Lord's Day I was privileged to be able to share 
the sermon. 

We continue our weekly studies with Sister Mary on Fridays. 
 
 

We continued our weekly studies on Friday afternoons 
with Sister Diana. 

 

*I forgot to take pictures this month, sorry. 
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